
 

 
NOTICE OF 

 INFORMATIONAL 
OPEN HOUSE 
In Bar Harbor 

 
___________________________________________________ 

 
 

To Discuss the Reconstruction of  
Route 3 in Bar Harbor 

 
Wednesday, January 4, 2017  

6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
 

At the Bar Harbor Town Office 
93 Cottage Street 

Bar Harbor, ME  04609 
 

Representatives of the Maine Department of Transportation will be available on 
Wednesday, January 4, 2017, to discuss the upcoming construction schedule. This is 
an open house format, representatives will be available throughout this time to answer 
questions, please stop in anytime during these hours. 
  
Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Auxiliary aids will be 
provided upon advance request.  
 
Any inquiries regarding this project may be directed to the attention of Emory Lovely, 
Senior Project Manager, Maine Department of Transportation, Highway Program, 24 
Child Street, 16 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-0016.  
Telephone:  (207) 446-1978.  Email:  emory.lovely@maine.gov. 
 
 

Project Identification Number – 019197.00 
Federal Aid Project Number – AC-STP–1919(700)X 

TTY Users Dial Maine Relay 711 
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